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U.S. Department of Labor                Administrative Review Board

                                                                                                     200 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20210

In the Matter of: 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF LABOR ARB CASE NO. 98-115

AND EMPLOYMENT SECURITY, (Formerly ARB CASE NO. 96-
134)

COMPLAINANT, ALJ CASE NO. 93-JTP-2

v. 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF LABOR, DATE: May 18, 1998 

RESPONDENT. 

BEFORE: THE ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW BOARD 

NOTICE 

The Supplemental Decision issued in the above-captioned case on May 13, 1998,

contains an incomplete Administrative Review Board (ARB) Case Number. The case caption is
hereby amended to reflect the correct number: ARB Case No. 98-115 (Formerly ARB Case No.
96-134). 

FOR THE ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW BOARD:

 

M. Jo Joyce, Esq. 

Executive Director 

Telephone: (202) 219-4728

Facsimile: (202) 219-9315 


